
Upcoming
Important Dates

November 11:
  Parent-Teacher Conferences

November 24:
  Career Connections

November 25:
  Thanksgiving Break Begins

December 1:
  Students return from Thanksgiving 
  Break

December 9:
  PTO Meeting at 4:30

December 10:
  Yearbook Pictures (tentative) 

  

A few parent reminders:

If your child is out sick, please let 
us know. Either call the building 
or complete this form online. You 
do not need to do both.

When bringing your child to 
school, have your child ready to 
exit the vehicle-coat and mask on! 
This helps keep the line moving. 

Quote of the Week: 

“When it is dark 
enough, you can 

see the stars.” 
Charles A. Beard

November 6,  2020

Gifted Services for 2020-2021
Big Walnut will continue to provide 
gifted services in grades 3-4 for the 
2020-2021 school year. However, our 
format for providing services to third 
and fourth graders has changed. All third 
and fourth grade students identified as 
gifted will receive gifted services from 
their regular classroom teacher. Our 
gifted coordinator, Katie Yeager, will be 
providing professional development to 
any teacher providing gifted services, 
per Ohio Department of Education 
guidelines. While this format for 
providing services has changed from last 
year, we will continue our focus of a 
personalized, engaging experience for 
our gifted students, as well as all learners 
who are part of our in-person learning 
and virtual learning program. Students 
identified as gifted and receiving gifted 
services will continue to receive an 
annual Written Education Plan to 
outline their goals and services for this 
school year. If you have any questions 
about addressing your student’s gifted 
needs, please contact Katie Yeager at 
katieyeager@bwls.net. 

School Expenses
* School Fees $55.00/year

* Full Day Kindergarten Tuition:  
$200/month

* Preschool Tuition:  $180/month
Please pay online at:

www.payschoolscentral.com

Are you looking for a way that you can 
make a positive impact in Big Walnut 
Schools?  The district is in high need of 
substitute custodians and bus drivers.  If 
interested, please visit the job postings at 
www.bwls.net/EmploymentOpportuniti
es.aspx.
Training will be provided to all 
substitutes - potential drivers will receive 
all training necessary to meet licensing 
requirements for drivers.  If you have 
any questions, please contact Ron 
McClure at 740-965-8967.

Students will have the 
following lunch options 
daily:
1st Choice-Rotates Daily 
2nd Choice-PB&J 
Uncrustable
3rd Choice-Munchable 
w/ yogurt
4th Choice-Chicken 
Tenders
Students will also have a 
fruit and vegetable 
choices daily.

Schoology Questions???
Click link above. 

Big Walnut Schools are committed to seeking out our 
military connected families and assisting those families as 
needed. Should an immediate family member currently 
be serving in the military, please let us know.  Please 
complete the Military Connected 
Student Information Form. 

We have several events each year to
 bring our military connected families together.  Please 
check our district website and weekly newsletters for 
additional information on those events.

Care. Grow. Connect.
Are you looking for a way 
that you can make a positive 
impact in Big Walnut 
Schools?  The district is in 
need of substitute 
custodians, food service 
workers, and bus drivers.  If 
interested, please visit our 
Job Opportunities page to 
apply.
 
Training will be provided to 
all substitutes - potential 
drivers will receive all 
training necessary to meet 
licensing requirements for 
drivers.  If you have any 
questions, please contact 
Ron McClure at 
740-965-8967.

Attention parents of IEP students:

Big Walnut parents have been selected to participate in the Ohio Department of 
Education's Special Education Family Survey.  Parents of all IEP students are asked 
to complete a short survey that should take about 10 minutes.  
Here is a link to the survey
Special Education Family Survey  

Due to the pandemic and 
maintaining as much spacing as 
possible on our buses each day, 
students are required to ride their 
scheduled bus to and from school at 
all times. Changes to a student's bus 
schedule so that they can ride home 
with a friend or relative are not 
permitted. If your child's place of 
residence changes, please contact 
the school to ensure proper 
changes of their bus schedule.

Dear Souders Families and Friends:

While we are not able to have our annual Veterans Day assembly, the 
Big Walnut Elementary schools are still recognizing the service of 
our veterans. All Big Walnut elementary schools are having a virtual 
Veterans Day event. We will share the event on our website and 
through Schoology. Veterans, community members, parents, and 
students are encouraged to check out building websites and 
Schoology to view our different Veterans Day programs. These 
events will be recorded so you do not need to view at a specific time. 
While we are not able to see our veterans in person, we want you to 
know how much we appreciate your service.

Thank You,
Big Walnut Elementary Principals

Kim Castiglione-Prairie Run Elementary
Annie Clark-Big Walnut Elementary
Matt Cox-Hylen Souders Elementary
Kate Thoma-General Rosecrans Elementary

Souders first graders are having so much fun caring, growing, 
and connecting! We have been designing and naming monsters 
using base ten blocks and then determining their value. When 
we are done we will share them. Keep your eye on our hallway 
boards. Can you believe Thanksgiving is right around the 
corner.? A turkey named Gobbles came to us and asked if he 
could hide in our room until Thanksgiving has passed. We are 
saving him from  becoming a family’s main course! He writes a 
letter to us each day, but he’s not great with spelling and 
punctuation, so we have to edit his work. This inspired us to 
research and learn more about turkeys! First grade wishes you 
all a very happy Thanksgiving.

So stay strategic. Prepare now to 
face problems decisively and 
confidently. There is no better 
feeling than prospering in the face 
of adversity. There is no skill more 
necessary and valuable to leading a 
deserving life.
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